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Dear Community, 
 

On behalf of all the PolyHouse students from the Cal Poly Industrial and Manufacturing 
Engineering Department we would like to say thank you to all of our donors.   
 

What made the whole project come together in just two weekends was the professional 
installation of the roof by Kyle Roofing, the countertops by Spencer Rogers, the carpet by 
Phillips Floor to Ceiling, the paint removal from Chris’ Paint, drywall installation help from 
White’s Drywall and El Camino Building Supply, and construction services from Steve Chauvet, 
Vince Zorn, Westbeach Construction, and Harold Smith. 
 

Material donations like the roofing shingles from R & S Supply and the paint from San 
Luis Paint and Warnes Paint were extremely generous.  All of the construction debris was hauled 
off site in a dumpster donated by Mid State Solid Waste and Recycling.  ProSource donated 
materials along with Elk, Pacific Coast Kitchen & Bath, United Rentals, FedEx Kinko’s, Moore’s 
Western Nursery, Farm Supply Company, Santa Barbara Stone and Masonry, Steve Schmidt 
Topsoil, Sanford Stone Company, Bay Laurel Garden Center, Quaglino’s, Farris Lighting, ABC 
Supply, Consolidated Electrical Distributors, Pacific Coast Home & Garden, the Civil and 
Environmental Engineering Department, Taco Roco, Lomag Internet Services, San Luis 
Traditions, and Atascadero Glass.  Without the thousands of dollars worth of materials donated 
we definitely wouldn’t have been able to accomplish nearly as much as we did. 
 

All of the monetary funds raised for the project allowed the student teams to remain 
flexible in the face of the adversities that invariably come along with construction projects.  
Melfred Borzal, Mustang Manufacturing, the IME Student Fee Committee, Kennedy Club 
Fitness, the San Luis Obispo Bike Club, Costco, Mr. Garlan Salzgeber, Dr. Charles Blair, Saes 
Getters, Ms. Anne Kelly, Mr. Frank Mullin, Wells Fargo, Mid-State Bank, Coast Hills Federal 
Credit Union, Ms. Theresa Sickmiller, Ms. Jacquelyn Wheeler, Russ and Wendy Robinson, Joan 
and Harvey Petersen, Dale and Sharon Sutliff and Motel 6 in Atascadero. 
      

The students were well fed and energized during both weekends thanks to donations from 
Subway, Woodstock Pizza, Baja Fresh, and Trader Joes.  American Marborg took care of the 
students by donating temporary bathrooms. 
 

All of our donors have really shown the Cal Poly students involved in this project how 
much they care about their community.  This project could not have been a success without each 
and every individual’s involvement.  This project has enhanced our education like no other.  
Together we have been able to make a true difference in someone’s life, and it has been an 
experience that we will carry with us for the rest of ours. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Cal Poly IME Project Management Students 
www.polyhouse.org 
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